1960-61 President- Mrs. Lindsay Calder Secretary Treasurer- Mrs. Don Calder

A community celebration of fireworks and lunch was held on the church lawn.

A "Sew and Save fashion show was held." Clothes were modelled by W.I. members and families.

A W.I. banquet was held with Mr. R. Oliver-Vice President of Stratfords Teachers's College as speaker.

1961-62 President- Mrs. Lindsay Calder Secretary Treasurer- Mrs. Don Calder

A meeting was held in the Masonic hall to form a committee to look after recreation in the community if it was the wish of the community. A demonstration was given in Making Chop Suey and other Chinese food. A foster child in France was adepted by the W.I. members. Financial aid was given to establish new branches of the W.I. in the Northwest Territories.

1962-63 President- Mrs. Hugh McKay Secretary Treasurer- Mrs. Keith Alderson Aug- Mrs. Mac Henderson

Christmas stockings were packed for the "Save the Children fund."

A letter was sent to the council and Bell Telephone Co. requesting some means of fire protection after the party line system was disbanded.

Mrs. Larman gave a talk on Canada's own antiques. After canvassing the community for the C·N.I.B. for several years we deceded to send them a cash donation.

1963-64 President- Mrs. Hugh McKay Secretary Treasurer- Mrs. Mac Henderson

A "Sew and Save" spring fashion show was held with neighbouring Institutes as guests
The "farm safety council" suggested that we consider a safety subject as part of the program at one of our meetings.
The 60th anniversary of the W.I. was celebrated in 63. A history of the past 60 years was read by Mrs. Mac Henderson.